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Shaun Taylor

From: Norma Featonby-Smith
Sent: 26 October 2011 04:02 PM
Cc: Andrea Gibb; Nicolene Venter; Faith Kalibbala; Kelly Tucker; Shaun Taylor
Subject: POSTPONEMENT of KSW and Review Period for Draft BAR: Proposed Installation of an 

Additional Bulk Storage Fuel Oil Tank at Grootvlei Power Station 
Attachments: Grootvlei KSW Postpone InviteLetter Rev 0 2 - 26 Oct 2011 FK.docx

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 Dear Key stakeholder 
 
Please find attached herewith your letter notifying you that the Key Stakeholder Workshop (KSW), as well 
as the review period for the Draft Basic Assessment (BAR) for the above mentioned project have all been 
postponed. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience and we will notify you as soon as the Draft BAR is available for review 
and a new date has been set for the KSW. 
 
 
 

Kind Regards 

 
 
FAITH KALIBBALA Pr.Sci.Nat. 
Environmental Scientist 
SiVEST Environmental Division 
                                                        
direct  +27 11 798 0677   tel  +27 11 798 0600    fax  +27 11 803 7272    cell  +27 76 175 6698 
email   faithk@sivest.co.za    website   www.sivest.co.za 
 
SiVEST is a Level 4 BBBEE Contributor   
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